From:

Sent: Friday, August 22, 2014 1:17 PM
To:

Cc: frankpaone@puro-tec.com
Subject: Rebuild

Hey Cal,

Just wanted to thank you for recommending PURO-TEC to do our rebuild. All of their contractors were
professional and courteous and we could not be happier with the workmanship. The house looks great! Frank, our
project manager, kept things running smoothly and was readily available to address any questions or concerns that
we may have had. | would highly recommend these guys to your future claimants. Anyway, thanks again.

Ted & Lee Shantz



